
   

 

O F F I C E   O F   T H E   P R E S I D E N T 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 

The Shoreline Community College Board of Trustees, joined by Shoreline 
Community College administrative staff, will participate in an entrance conference 
with staff from the Washington State Auditor’s Office beginning at 1:00 PM on 
Monday, October 27, 2014. 
 
The purpose of this Special Meeting is for staff from the Washington State Auditor’s 
Office to discuss its work related to the auditing of the College’s financial statements 
for fiscal year 2013.  
 
This Special Meeting will take place in the Central Conference Room (#1020M), 
located in the Administration Building (#1000) at Shoreline Community College 
(16101 Greenwood Avenue North, Shoreline, Washington 98133). 
 
Submitted & Posted By: 
 

• Lori Yonemitsu, Executive Assistant to the President &  
Secretary to the Board of Trustees 

o (206) 546-4552  
o lyonemitsu@shoreline.edu  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Posted Friday, October 24, 2014; 4:00 PM 
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